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FINAL 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Thursday December 16th we finally held the last event for 2021 after cancellation the previous week 
due to the adverse weather forecast. To quote Bruce he will never believe the published weather 
forecast again. 

This was our first outing since Stonecutter Ridge event in June due to the imposed restrictions. A 
field of 24 teed-off in good conditions with only a gentle breeze affecting this superb costal layout.  

Each player received a bottle of wine to help celebrate the festive season. With his success on the 
day Peter Aroney will have plenty of liquid refreshments to help celebrate. 

Results were: 

Lefty winner Warwick Stanwell 35 Points 
Righties Winner Paul Gladwin 36 Points 
2 Ball Winners Peter Aroney and Peter Golding      
NTPs 

 

Peter Aroney 
Steve Scott 
Peter Aroney 

 

 
Next Event 

Your committee is working on the 2022 calendar and as soon as first event confirmed will provide 
the details. 

  

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Warwick Stanwell 
 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
Langdon Emery 
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Annual General Meeting  

Following the event at Long Reef our AGM was held in accordance with our legal obligations. I am 
happy to report that our existing committee was re-elected, and that Paul Meyer has also agreed to 
join the committee. Paul is a long-term member of our association with a lot of administrative and 
marketing experience plus long-term member of Strathfield Golf Club. Welcome Paul and we look 
forward to your involvement. 

National Championships 

Following cancellation over the past two years the next National Championships are planned to be 
held at Tocumwal 16th to 21st October 2022. Please note your diary. 

Do you know why there are 18 holes on a golf course? Because that's how long it took the Scotts 
who invented the game to finish their bottle of whiskey! 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all members a happy and covid free festive season. 
Also, to thank the committee members for their support in organising events and making it happen.. 

 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 

 


